

Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Fl. 32399 October 12, 1998

Re: Cancellation of Certificate

990425-TC

Gentlemen,

Since the inception of this certificate we have failed to place any payphones in retail positions and have not generated any income.

At this time I would appreciate your canceling this certificate.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

David Hood

RECEIVED-FPSC

99 APR -2 AM 11: 21

RECORDS AND REPORTING



99 APR -2 AH 8:55

Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Fl. 32399

March 30, 1999

Re: Cancellation of Certificate

Attn: Nonnye Grant

Certificate # 5384 or TG082

Dear Ms. Grant,

Recently I spoke with Frank Harrison of your department as to our payphone certificate. He indicated that it was not yet cancelled. I had written your department last year asking that it be cancelled, as we had not placed any payphones in position. I am enclosing a copy of that letter and again asking that you remove us from your mailing list.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

David Hood